
This week on the course 

Monday 25th March 

 

Following an inspection of the course, where the bunkers where checked and the tee markers 

were moved following the weekends golf, the greens were mowed.  After a dry spell of weather 

were continued our work on the footpaths where we topped up the paths at the 4th and 10th tees 

with red track. 

 

Tuesday 26th March 

 

Today we began by mowing the main greens.  It was decided that we would start work on the 

bunkers by edging around the bunkers,  once we have completed this process we will then move 

on to topping up any bunkers that require any more sand.  Today also saw the introduction of the 

'traffic light' system on the greens for the pin positions, The 3 colours and what positions they 

represent are as follows 

 

Front = Red 

Middle = Yellow 

Back = Blue 

 

Wednesday 27th March 

 

the main greens were again mowed and we continued to edge bunkers 

 

 
 

Thursday 28th March 

 

The main greens were mown and we worked on a few bunkers in the morning.  We then moved 

on to some cutting around the course.  The fairways, the first 2 cuts of semi rough, aprons and 



the bunker face were all mown.  The stakes around the ponds on 3, 4, 10 and 15 were all painted 

red.  

 

Friday 29th March 

 

Following a frosty start to the day the greens were not mown, the rest of the course furniture, 

seats and summer tee markers, were put out around the course.  Cutting was continued on the 

semi rough aprons and some of tee boxes.  The first tee was mown with the hand 

machine.  Remaining stakes were put out on the ditches around the course. 

  

 


